The April 2020 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is attached.

TARS members:

The Red Cross facility management has informed me that the Red Cross facility in Evansville is closed and any meetings and functions scheduled there have been cancelled. This is in response to the COVID-19 crisis.

We will be notified when normal schedules can resume.

Until further notice please do not go to the Red Cross. If there is an urgent need to get into the radio room please call me.

John Van Vorst, N9oL
812-305-4100 cell

PLEASE NOTE: The Red Cross Blood Center is open and everyone is encouraged to donate.

Online **Elite SKYWARN** webinar tomorrow evening. See SPARKS for details on registering.

For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net Wednesdays 8:00 pm on the 146.790 repeater.